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This month we will be looking at lifecycles, Mother’s Day and St Patrick’s Day. Each week there will be various activities and arts & crafts to keep us occupied.
The children will be planting their own plants & herbs and once grown they will be able to bring home.
During this month, there will also be some cooking/baking activities e.g. Mother’s Day buns & pancakes.
Classroom management scheme 
The classroom management scheme is going well each child is now aware of all the rules, rewards and actions. Keep up the good work out of school. ( 
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<Birthdays this month>

· Claudia

· Patrick

· Mae

We hope you all have a great birthday!!
Driveway – Can we please encourage you to drive carefully when entering and exiting the car park?  Always be on the lookout for adults and children as they arrive and leave the nursery and please do not park where nursery vehicles need to be getting in and out.
Please keep ‘checking in’ on famly as any updates/changes will be posted there. 

                                            ‘BIG YELLOW FRIDAY’- 
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This is another charity that is very close to our hearts. Lucy, who was a huge part of our Jolly Rodgers family, had a liver transplant as a baby. She progressed through the nursery from a bonny baby right up until end of summer becoming a lovely 9 year old. In the past (before Covid) Lucy took part in the British Transplant Games held in England and we always like to support this very worthy cause. We are holding fundraising day on Friday 31st March. We are hoping everyone will come to nursery wearing something yellow. We will be having games and activities throughout the day. Any donations at all will be greatly received. THANK YOU. 

Please note nursery will be closed on Easter Monday 10th April & Easter Tuesday 11th April and will reopen on Wednesday 12th April. Thank you. 
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On the first Friday in each month staff will be having a non-uniform day with donations going to our chosen charity for this year ‘Children’s Heartbeat Trust’. This charity supports children and young people with heart disease.

 ‘Our work helps children and young people with heart disease, and their families, live full and empowered lives; informed about their heart condition but not overwhelmed by it.’
Just a reminder that the nursery will be closed on Friday 17th March. We hope you all enjoy a lovely long weekend. Thank you.

Thank you.

Out of School staff
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